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No significant resource impact is anticipated 

NICE has recommended regorafenib, within its marketing authorisation, as an option for 
metastatic colorectal cancer in adults who have had previous treatment (including 
fluoropyrimidine-based chemotherapy, anti-VEGF therapy and anti-EGFR therapy) or when 
these treatments are unsuitable. Regorafenib is only recommended if the company 
provides it according to the commercial arrangement. 

We do not expect this guidance to have a significant impact on resources; that is, the 
resource impact of implementing the recommendations in England will be less than 
£5 million per year (or approximately £9,000 per 100,000 population, based on a 
population for England of 56.3 million people). 

This is because the technology is a further treatment option and the overall cost of 
treatment for this patient group will be similar. 

The company has a commercial arrangement (simple discount patient access scheme). 
This makes regorafenib available to the NHS with a discount. The size of the discount is 
commercial in confidence. It is the company’s responsibility to let relevant NHS 
organisations know details of the discount. 
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This technology is commissioned by NHS England. Providers are NHS hospital trusts. 
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